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 WELCOME TO WORSHIP AT MOUNTAIN VIEW MENNONITE CHURCH 
55 Love Rd., Lyndhurst VA 22952 (P O Box 208) 

Prayer/Information Line:  540-941-0441 
 

Bruce Hankee, Transitional Pastor            
pastor@mtnviewmennonite.org  
Ben Fitzgerald, Family Discipleship Pastor                                                                    March 16, 2025 
Tony Ramsey, Administrator                                                     Greeters:  Freddie and Fern Parsons 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL HOUR 

  9:40:  Prayer time in the Fellowship Hall 

  9:45:  Singing with the children downstairs   

10:00:  Sunday School Classes Begin  
10:50:  End of Sunday School  
 
WORSHIP HOUR:  11:00  

WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
OFFERING AND PENNY POWER  
 
WORSHIP BY SINGING:   Youth Worship Team 
 
DISMISSAL OF MOUNTAINEER KIDZ 
 
SERMON:  William Monroe will continue the series on “Cornerstones of 
Conviction”.  His topic is “Why the Bible?”  Passages from Psalm 19:7-9; I 
Thessalonians 2:13; II Timothy 3:15-17; II Peter 1:19-21 
 
CLOSING PRAYER AND HYMN 
 
TONIGHT AT 7 P.M. AT SPRINGDALE:  The Rockingham Men’s Chorus 
will give a program.  Jay Weaver is a member of the chorus. 
_________________________________________________________ 
 
Church leadership is excited to announce the formation of the name 
implementation team (NIT). This team was appointed by church council to 
evaluate and implement our church's name since the vote to remove Mennonite. 
Their goal is to make sure that our name accurately represents who we are and 
reflects the vision of our congregation. Please pray for the following individuals 
who make up the name implementation team. Team Leader - William Monroe. 
Team Members - Mark Hodge, Lydia Taylor, Fern Parsons, and Anna Grace 
Henderson. 

WEDNESDAY (19TH) 
 

2-3:00 p.m. 
 Prayer time at the church 

 
7:00 p.m. 

Classes for children, youth and adults.  This Wednesday’s speaker is Sidney 
Weaver, speaking on the topic “The Importance of Music in Worship”. We 

have been so blessed to enjoy topics from various people in our congregation. 
 

 
SATURDAY (22nd) 

 
7:00 a.m. 

For men and boys:  A discipleship workshop, focused 
 on the reality of God’s Kingdom.  

 
Mennonite Disaster Service House Dedication!   

Dedication date for Peggy’s house (in Wardensville WV). 
If anyone wants to go, contact Dave Nice 

 
 

SUNDAY (23RD) 
 

Bridal Shower for Anna Grace Henderson 
In fellowship hall after morning service 

Registered at Amazon under Carson Swarey and  
Anna Grace Henderson 

For info contact Chris Yoder or Cheryl Monroe 
 
 

SATURDAY, APRIL 12, FROM 8:30 a.m. TO 12:30 p.m. 
 

The Refocus Seminar 
Everyone is encouraged to participate.  Like other organizations, when seasons 
of life and ministry change, churches can sometimes get stuck in their ways of 
doing things.  The Refocus Seminar is part of what God can use to help churches 
get back to the main purpose of why we are here as His people.  We will spend 
time in prayer, in the Scriptures, discovering helpful ministry tools and in dialog 
with one another as we seek to become a healthier church to accomplish the Great 
Commission. 
 
Dennis Hatter will be serving on a Medical Mission team to The Gambia, 
Africa, April 24-May 3.  The following items are appreciated if you wish to 
give:  (There will be a box in the lobby to put them) 
Used eyeglasses, Hydrocortisone cream, Antibiotic (Neosporin), ointment, and 
eye drops (Visine, artificial tears). 

 
Prayer Requests:  Health Issues:  Mike Yancey (began radiation for recurrent 
prostate cancer); Janice (hip replacement), Phil Doyle (hernia), John Fretwell 
(hand surgery), John Bright’s sister (disc problems), Richard and Mary Jane 
Allen, Lindsey Nice, Marvin Henderson, Bruce Allen, Allison Moyer, Catina and 
Duane, and Mari Ward.  Other needs:  Susie Bridge and Melody Goshorn (death 
of husbands recently); Dennis’ mission trip to Africa; Refocus Seminar; Our 
Pastors and other church leaders; Persecuted Christians around the world. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
June 22-26 

 
MT. VIEW CAMPOUT 

July 25-27 
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